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Subject: lB 299

Dear Represcntali ye Wilson,

I am in support of fIB 299 that prevents contractor employers and their employees 1mm participating in the
Alaska Public 1mployees Retirement System. I am such au employee and ( ‘L() of the Steese Volunteer Fire
Department Inc. We contract fire and I MS services to the Fairbanks North Star Borough. We are not PLRS
eligible and desire to keep the distance beLween ourselves and the borough to l)rOteLl our taxpayers 1mm any
perceived PIRS liability.

‘l’hank you for your support in protecting PNRS and our local taxpayers from any possible l’ERS liability.
Mitch Flynn, Fire Chief
Steese VFI)
800 Wlliain C. Leary lane
Fairbanks, AK 99712
907457-15l9 office
907-347-7685 cell
mitch.flynnsteeseflrg
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